
FRANKSTON PEOPLE’S COUNCIL 
DISCLOSURE STATEMENT REGARDING INSURANCES 

 
As at 31st August 2022 

 
Frankston People’s Council (the Council) does not currently hold any insurance 
policies and is in the process of establishing if any insurances are required. 
 
This notice is to advise members and others of this situation and for them to be aware 
that any of the following is done at your own risk: 

a) Entering or remaining in premises that are owned or run by the Council  
b) Involvement in any activity of the Council 
c) Attendance at meetings of the Council. 

 

As the Frankston People’s Council has made you aware of this situation, the Council 
does not take any responsibility for any loss or damage to yourself or property arising 
from any activity of the Council. 
 
Please sign below to confirm that you have read and understand the above 
information. 
 
 
NAME: ……………………………………………………… 
 
SIGNED: …………………………………………………… 
 
DATED: ……../……/……..  
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